
Congressional 

Youth Advisory 

Council 
 

Congressman Pete Olson would like to invite all incoming junior and 

senior high school students in the 22nd District of Texas to apply for the 

2016-2017 Congressional Youth Advisory Council.  Congressman Olson 

would like to gain the insight from students around his district and 

inspire them to accomplish all future goals. The council will meet 3 

times within the school year for a roundtable discussion on current 

issues and learn the pivotal role of lawmakers, experts, and citizens in a 

democracy. These high-achieving students will be considered the 

Congressman's young ambassadors and will be asked to give their 

opinion on the major bills in Congress. 

 

To be considered, the completed application must be submitted to one 

of Congressman Olson's district offices no later than Friday, May 27th. 

 

 

 


